
Members of the Health and Government Operations Committee, 

I am writing as a concerned parent to 5 kids ranging age 5-25. The free use of these needles and 

possible disposable on school grounds and playgrounds is a huge possible safety issue. Also not 

to mention that this breaks the ability or patents to possibly of awareness if their child is 

obtaining these needles for a habit that may be hidden by the minor, not allowing the parent to 

intervene to get the proper help for their minor child. This should not be a choice the school has 

in distributing over a parental consent. Please consider not pushing or passing this bill! 

 

Thankyou 

 

Tim and Lauren Hunt 

Calvert County 

4106102365 


